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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

The Company would like to clarify a statement made by it in a recruitment advertisement placed by it in

the South China Morning Post on November 19, 2005.

Reference is made to a recruitment advertisement placed by the Company on November 19, 2005 (the

‘‘Advertisement’’) in the classified post section of South China Morning Post (page 26) in which, among

others, the following statement was made:

’’.... [The Company] has grown to approximately US$490 million in turnover in 2004 and now poised to
make a new record in turnover and growth rate again this year ...’’ (the ‘‘Statement’’).

The Company acknowledges the likelihood that the Statement may be construed as a profit forecast (within

the meaning in the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong

Limited (the ‘‘Listing Rules’’)), and the Company would wish to clarify as follows:

1. The Statement, when made, was only meant to act as a brief introduction to background of the

Company for the purpose of attracting potential candidates to apply for positions advertised. The

directors of the Company (‘‘Directors’’) hereby confirm that the Statement was not meant to be, and

therefore should not be, construed as a ‘‘profit forecast’’ within the meaning and context of the Listing

Rules.

2. The Directors confirm that Statement be and is hereby withdrawn. The Directors further confirm that

information on the business and financial affairs of the Company will continue to be timely and fully

disclosed to the market in all respects in accordance with the requirements under the Listing Rules,

based only on which investors are to make their investment decisions.

By Order of the Board

Alan Fung Shu Kan

Director

Hong Kong, December 6, 2005

As at the date of this announcement, the Directors are Mr. Arthur H. del Prado, Mr. Patrick Lam See Pong and Mr. Alan Fung Shu Kan as

Executive Directors; Miss Orasa Livasiri, Mr. Eric Tang Koon Hung and Mr. Robert Lee Shiu Hung as Independent Non-executive Directors.

Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in South China Morning Post.
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